Sent: Monday, 12 December 2022 4:59 PM
To: Works Approval Consultation
Subject: Block 2 Section 4 Parkes — Anzac Park East Redevelopment

Submitted on Mon, 2022-12-12 16:58
Submitted by: Anonymous

Submitted values are:
Are you an individual or an organisation?
Individual

First name
Julie

Last name
Tall

Email
jtallel@gmail.com

Postcode
2612

What Works Approval application are you making a submission for?
- WA102975 - Construction of a new commercial office building, - WA102646 — Construction of a mixed-use
residential development

- WA102975 - Construction of a new commercial office building
Height restrictions should be imposed so that there are no more than 5-6 floors, to ensure consistency with
surrounding buildings. If Canberra is to remain the 'Bush Capital', building height must be restricted.

- WA102646 - Construction of a mixed-use residential development
Height restrictions should be imposed so that there are no more than 5-6 floors, to ensure consistency with
surrounding buildings. If Canberra is to remain the 'Bush Capital', building height must be restricted.

| have read and understood the submission terms and conditions above.
Yes

No, | do not consent to the publication of my submission.
No

You may edit this submission and approve for publishing at:
https://www.nca.gov.au/node/22059/webform/submission/2514/edit
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